
 Pedestrian Diversion of Dock Road During 

Demolition of Hutchinson Sidings Bridge 

Pedestrian route from West 

Bank via Dock Road will be 

inaccessible. 

Part of Dock Rd to 

be closed for bridge 

demolition 

NEW pedestrian route 

available during demolition 

works from Irwell Street to 

Macdermott Road (via 

Cholmondley Street) 

Existing pedestrian route via 

Hutchinson Street will be open 


